
Please see the below information which was provided by the New Jersey Governor’s Office today, March 
16, 2020: 
 

 New Jersey will be joining New York and Connecticut in closing down movies and gyms effective                                                          
this evening. 

 

 Gatherings larger than 50 people will be prohibited.  
 

 Gyms will be closing at 8 PM and remain closed moving forward.  
 

 Bars and Restaurants will be closing at 8 PM moving forward, with the ability to re-open each 
day to offer take-out and delivery services.  

 

 Food establishments will be prohibited from offering eat-in services. 
 

 The Governor will be recommending that people should not travel between 8:00 PM and 5:00 
AM. The goal will be to discourage people from traveling at those times.  

 

 Establishments such as supermarkets/pharmacies will not be affected by the mandatory 8 PM 
closures. They will remain open to provide services for all residents. 

 

 The State is anticipated to provide specific details later today. 
 


